
 

 

Thought Force on Future Ohio Area Meetings 
 
Members: Robin R, Theresa M, Hernan V, Heidi W, Jeanne W, Dashawn W, and Ann F 
 
The Thought Force has met twice since Spring Assembly. We reviewed the Assembly survey 
results, and have started on the KBDM process. Initial feedback on our first Hybrid AWSC and 
Assembly meeting have been favorable. 
 
The Thought Force would like to put forth the following motion to continue Hybrid meetings for 
the next two years, on a trial basis, as we continue to determine the wants and needs of our 
members. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ann F 
Thought Force Chair 


